
Introducing the year 7 pastoral team… 

Miss A Thomas 

Head of year 7  

Miss E Brunt 

Assistant 
head of year 7 

 

Mrs L Taylor 

Assistant principal 
culture 

Miss D Percival 

      Principal  
Designated safeguarding lead 

Welcoming all September 2022 
 year 7 students to  

Queen Elizabeth’s Academy 

At the academy you will be allocated into one of these Houses: Chappell, Dodsley, Flogan and 
Sterne 

Each day you will meet with your tutor and participate in a weekly programme which includes: 

• Registration
• Daily prayer
• Equipment and uniform check
• Collective worship
• Group reading/literacy focus

• Sharing our principal’s briefing
• Personal reflection journal
• Applying our 9 core values
• Assemblies
• News of the day

‘Learning and Loving Together Forever’ 
Inspired by Luke 10: 29-37 we give our all to all in appreciation to God who gave his all in 

Jesus, offering learning without boundaries and care without limits so that all our 
students can experience life in all its fullness. 


